
Dear Parents and Friends, 

 

Last Thursday we held our Annual General Meeting for Glenrowan Primary School Council. It was great 

to welcome a new member, Dale Unwin to School Council. Thanks again to Jodie Gottschling for her 

many years of commitment to School Council and school fundraising activities. 

 

Following the election of office bearers, our new School Council President is Elita Briggs, and Vice 

President Susie Briggs along with Fleur Rendell as School Council Secretary.  We are greatly looking 

forward to  the continued support that School Council provides to Glenrowan Primary School. 

Following the AGM Election of Office Bearers,  School Council discussed a number of issue for the 

forthcoming year. We formed a policy committee and a finance committee and welcome any interest 

from parents who are interested in joining our buildings and grounds committee. Thank you also to 

Susie Briggs who is continually submitting grants to improve our school grounds. Susie has recently 

submitted a grant for a bike shelter. We have also submitted an application for a minor grant with 

Wangaratta Council to continue our mural artwork around the school. We look forward to receiving 

news on these grants in the near future. 

 

We are looking forward to the lighting of the pizza oven tomorrow for the kitchen garden program 

and we thank Rosalie Thomas for always working over and above to drive these fabulous cooking ide-

as. Thank you to our resident grandfather John Spencer who will be cooking at each session and to 

John Salafia who will be at school in the early hours to light the oven for the days cooking. 

 

This Friday (22nd March) is National Ride to School Day.  Those student who 

arrive to school by bus will be dropped at the Glenrowan Park at the bottom of 

Beaconsfield Parade at 8.30am where they will meet with Ms Exton and Ms 

Clark and walk to school.  The children will be offered fresh fruit on arrival at  

school before classes begin. 

 

Included in this newsletter is our Vacation Care Program. We  require firm 

bookings before the end  of term for each day to proceed.  Care will only be 

run on the days we have bookings received..  

 

Regards, Karly Duncombe 

Acting Principal  
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 The Warby Whisper  

Diary dates:   
MAR  
Fri 22nd  Ride to School Day  
Fri 29th  Wangaratta Performing Arts ñBillionaire Boy  
APR  
Fri 5th  Last day of Term 1  - 2.30pm Dismissal  
Mon 22nd  Easter Monday  
Tues 23rd  Return to School ñTerm 2  

Last Day of Term 1 

Friday 5th April 

2:30pm Dismissal   



  Students of the Week  

Grade 6M   

Katie̚For consistently showing care towards others 

Grade 4/5A   

Charlie̚ For always being well prepared and having an excellent attitude to his school work. 

Grade 3/4H    

Tarni̚ For being helpful and caring with other students, especially when working with the 1/2's 

Grade 1/2E    

Danielle̚For always making good choices in the classroom and in the playground. 

Grade P/1 C   

Henry̚ For being kind and always helping others.  

The  Parents Club are holding an Easter Raffle to raise funds for the school. 
 

Can families please donate Easter goods to the school office for hampers. 

 

Raffle tickets will be sent home this week for families to sell. One ticket booklet will 

be given to each family.  

Please contact the school office if you would like more tickets. 

Easter Fundraiser Raffle  


